January 18, 2010
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Dear «Contact_Salutation_Formal»:

The current authorization for the Bradley Graduate and Post-Graduate Fellowship Program, in which you are participating, expires at the close of the 2009-2010 academic year.  Regrettably, we will not be able to renew your contract.  This in no way reflects on our high regard for your contributions in the fields of teaching and scholarship but rather on the Foundation’s revised priorities and interests.

Please accept our appreciation for your years of service and our best wishes for every success in the future.

Sincerely,

Dianne J. Sehler

Director of Academic, International

and Cultural Programs

DJS/ye

